
 

 

 

Enfield Year 6 Lockdown Leavers’ 2020 
Hi everyone, I hope you are all safe and well. 

It is nearing the end of the school year and my thoughts have now turned 

to preparing for Year 6 Leavers’. I would like to put together a keepsake book 

for each of you to take away at the end of the school year.  As is 

tradition, I would like these books, amongst other things, to include your 

memories of your time at Primary School. 

So what do you need to do? 

I would like you to think about your journey through primary school 

whether that has been entirely at Enfield or you have attended different 

schools. 

Split your work into sections, one for each year at school, starting with 

EYFS.  Think carefully about each of these years and write a few sentences 

about it. 

You might want to include answers to the following questions. 

What school did you start at, who was your teacher, who were your 

friends and were there any memorable moments during these years e.g. did 

you go on any trips? 

I know it will be tricky to think that far back but please try really hard! 

Your final section should be about what you have enjoyed the most about 

primary school and what you are looking forward to in the future at 

Secondary school.  Please think carefully about presentation, as these will be 

shared with the entire class. 

For this to be a lovely keepsake, it is important that each of you contribute 

to it. 

Please can your completed work be emailed to me at 

j.lowe@enfieldacademy.co.uk or delivered to the school office by no later than 

9am, Friday 26th June. 

Thank you!! 
Mrs Lowe 
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